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June 2022  
 Annual Banquet 

The banquet was held on the 11th at Macedonia Church.  There were 72 members and 

spouses in attendance.  Jim Wimmer presided over the meeting.  

  

• Jim welcomed everyone and gave an overview of the evening. 

• The Pastor of Macedonia Church opened with prayer. 

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• Jim had a moment of silence to remember the two members who passed away in 2021:  

Quincy Bouknight and James Fulmer. 

• Dinner was served. 

• Jim thanked John Matthews for the outstanding dinner that was served. 

• Jim thanked all of those who had a hand in procuring the door prizes and who contributed 

door prizes.  He also thanked all who have had a hand in doing the administrative duties. 

• Jim presented Certificates of Appreciation to Carl Horn, Bernie Belville, Jim Cushman, Red 

Calhoun, and Tom Weigand. 

• All the monthly tournament and monthly Big Fish winners were recognized. 

• It was then time to recognize the big winners of the year. 

 

BIG FISH OF THE YEAR 

David Sisk, 7.88 Pounds 
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BIG BAG OF THE YEAR 

                            Don Burnett and David Sisk 

18.90 Pounds 
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ANGLER OF THE YEAR 

TOM WEIGAND 

CO-ANGLER OF THE YEAR 

Quentin Hopkins 

 
 

  

 2ND PLACE, Willie Crocker    2nd place, Tommy King 

  3rd PLACE, Jock Prestigiacomo    3RD PLACE, Carl Horn 

   4TH PLACE, Kevin Ormerod    4TH PLACE, Bernie Belville 

   5TH PLACE, Wayne Chester    5TH PLACE, Jim Wimmer 
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• Numerous door prizes were given out to both the members and the ladies in attendance.  

Everyone received at least one door prize. 

• The drawing for our June Tournament was accomplished.  There are fourteen boats 

scheduled to fish 6:30-1:30 on the 16th. 

• The banquet was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LMSBC “Ye Olde Rusty Rig Award” 

Ed Walker 
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Next meeting is on July 20th @ Macedonia Church@ 11:00 a.m. 

Tournament Results 
Our June Tournament was held on the 16th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 26 members 
participated.  Thirteen boats departed at 6:30 a.m. on a nice morning with weigh-in scheduled for 

1:30 p.m. The results were 39 fish caught at an approximate weight of 100 pounds.  There were 

four dead fish.  There were five limits caught and there were two zeroes. One of the scheduled 

members had to drop out and one boater dropped out.   

 
June Champions 

Eddie Ballard and Quentin Hopkins 
17.92 Pounds   

  

June Big Fish 

Eddie Ballard  

5.18 Pounds  
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Congratulations!!!  

Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The July One-on-One will be held on the 14th. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on July 21st.  

 

 

          
 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


